
Laura Pellegrino
28 Hollow Rd.
Glen Gardner, NJ 08826

May 28th, 2021

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh, Ed. D.
Superintendent / Elementary School Principal
High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobough,

Please accept my formal resignation from the position of Art Teacher at High Bridge School
District as of May 28th, 2021.

The schools, staff, and students have given me great pleasure over the past four and a half
years of teaching Art, and have been very supportive and inspiring during my time with the
Elementary and Middle School.  HBSD has given me the opportunity to grow and evolve as an
educator and for that I am forever grateful. It has been the perfect starter home for my
educational career and has provided me with an extremely strong foundation of knowledge and
love for teaching Art.  I greatly appreciate all the guidance and encouragement you have shown
me throughout my time here.  The High Bridge Schools community is a special one that I am
lucky to have been a part of, and will treasure throughout my career.

If there is anything I can assist you with in the transition of changing positions to NH-V High
School at the start of the 2021-2022 school year, please let me know.

Many thanks for the opportunities you have provided me.

Sincerely,

Laura Pellegrino


